
MD STUDENT ORGANIZATION ANNOUNCEMENTS &   WVU CSL ANNOUNCEMENTS 
MOTW January 8, 2019 
 
REMEMBER TO RSVP ACCORDINGLY! 
MED SPANISH ASSOCATION meetings this semester will be on: January 31st   12-1PM; February 21st 12-1PM;  
March 21st  12-1 PM They will be held at G17 in Hostler auditorium. These are the some of topics for our meetings this 
semester: Medical Spanish small group on: vaccines, side effects, and the diseases associated with them. We will have 
forms in Spanish and in English to educate patients. Carmen from Health Right will give a talk on translating 
opportunities and what it’s like working with the Hispanic population in Morgantown.  
 
 
 
The BRAIN BEE, hosted by SIGN, is coming up on Saturday, January 26. Sign up here! 
 
 
SMIG will be holding our rescheduled concussion meeting with Dr. Balcik on Friday, February 1st at noon in 1909! 
Please RSVP to join us for food and a really interesting talk!  
 
 
REPEAT ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 
 
 

SERVICE AND LEARNING ANNOUNCEMENTS  

Operation Welcome Home Resume Writing Workshop. Operation Welcome Home is collaborating with WVU Talent 
Strategy to offer a Resume Writing Workshop on Friday, January 25th from 1PM to 3PM at 452 Mylan Park Lane in 
Morgantown. The workshop is open to all members of the community. Operation Welcome Home, an official partner of 
the Center for Service and Learning, is dedicated to helping veterans and their families overcome barriers to 
employment. For more information and to RSVP, please email Tyler Lane at tlane@welcomehomewv.com or call 304-
816-4854 
 
 
 
 
 

https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1G7_x6r5pI4LrmWSoNMuT9htrjWcuBra5ODUHGrA61qU/edit?usp=sharing
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/MJP937S
file://hs.wvu-ad.wvu.edu/public/admin/sservices/SOM%20Student%20Services/MESSAGE%20OF%20THE%20WEEK/2019/January/tlane@welcomehomewv.com%20

